CIP-application was completed and hand given to Jeanne (Town admin) on Wed. Aug. 5. A copy of the

application is in Eileen’s mailbox.

WE MAY HAVE TO MEET IN A NON PUBLIC MEETING REGARDING BUILDING ENGINEERS AND BIDS
GOING OUT BEFORE THE NEXT PUBLIC TRUSTEE MEETING.

September 8 at 5, is the next scheduled public trustee meeting.
August 12 at 4 is the next policy meeting for the trustees.

5:55 meeting adjourned.



